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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
The Board of Attica Holdings S.A. wishes to announce that its participation in the share capital 
of Minoan Lines has risen to 22.25%. 
 

The Board of Directors 
 

For more information please contact: 
 
Attica Group   
Mr. Yannis Criticos 
Member of the Board  
tel.: +30 210 891 9500 
fax : +30 210 891 9509,    
e-mail: ir@attica-group.com 

 
www.attica-group.com 
www.superfast.com 
www.bluestarferries.com 
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